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Finantsinspektsioon held an open day on 13 April to talk about the more interesting aspects of its
work and what happens in the back rooms. The event was attended by some 50 students from
different universities.

The open day was opened by Chair of the Finantsinspektsioon management board Kilvar Kessler,
who spoke about how working at Finantsinspektsioon gives unique insights into top-level supervision
that can make the financial world a better place. “Our work at Finantsinspektsioon lets us contribute
to society by making the economy function more efficiently and so making life better for everyone.
Staff at Finantsinspektsioon have wonderful opportunities for self-realisation and unique access to
knowledge about supervision at the highest level in the world”, he said.

Several Finantsinspektsioon employees spoke at the open day about their greatest challenges and
achievements. The students were also able to ask questions about topics that had caught their
interest. Staff from Finantsinspektsioon explained the career opportunities and practical openings that
the institution offers. The day ended with networking and a tour of the historical buildings.

Finantsinspektsioon currently employs 130 staff and is particularly looking to hire analysts, lawyers
and IT auditors. Finantsinspektsioon celebrated its 20th anniversary last year.
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